Minutes for the Wed., March 25, 2015 regular conference call

Present were:

Ken Freeland, Teleconference facilitator, Houston 9/11 Truth

Craig McKee, Teleconference secretary, Truth and Shadows

Barton Bruce, Massachusetts 9/11 Truth

Dwain Deets, San Diegans for 9/11 Truth

Cat McGuire, 9/11 Truth Outreach

James Hufferd, 9/11 Grassroots

The minutes of the February 2015 conference call were APPROVED

The agenda was APPROVED.

Seeking advice

Cat McGuire asked the teleconference for advice on how to handle a meeting that has been arranged with a congressional aide to discuss the HR14 campaign.

Rebekah Roth

A general discussion took place about the recent book Methodical Illusion by Rebekah Roth and its implications for 9/11 research.

General discussion

A general discussion took place and updates were given about a variety of issues and updates related to 9/11 and other deep state crimes.

At the end of the discussion, it was agreed that James Hufferd would contact Rebekah Roth to see if she would be willing to come on a future call to discuss Methodical Illusion. Craig McKee also agreed to contact Michel Chossudovsky to see if he would be willing to be a guest on a future call.

Call began at 8 p.m. EST and adjourned at 9:15 p.m. EST/5 p.m. to 6:15 p.m. PST

Audio of the March call can be heard here: http://houston911truth.net/audio/032515.wav The next monthly teleconference will take place on April 29 at 8 p.m. EST, 5 p.m. PST. Send agenda items for next call to facilitator Ken Freeland (diogenesquest@gmail.com) by April 25. Please use subject line “Agenda item for 911 Truth Teleconference.”
